




 

Manager Report July 19, 2019 

 

 

SANITARY 

 

We received 1.5” of rain in June.  The plant treated 2.1 MG of influent 

 

The Webb Generator has now been fixed after its breakdown incident in May. Repairs 

have included a new fuel priming pump, fuel injector pump, and control board. This 

required several visits from a technician from CAT.  

 

All Lift Stations had the wet wells cleaned by a Vactor truck this week, removing grease 

and sediment.  

 

I have sent Kubota  the signed contract for the purchase of the new membranes for the 

wastewater plant, and am waiting on details for shipment from Japan. We would ideally 

like to do this work this fall. 

 

Spartan Environmental was here on 7/15 to do some camera inspection work of lateral 

lines, and to do some manhole work.  


